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SVP 

SVP staff attended 

professional 

development about 

Dyslexia to support 

struggling readers.  

WME 

Mr. Moore’s third 
grade class is 

analyzing leaves to 
learn more about 

the seasonal 

change of summer 

to fall.  

 

UPCOMING   

 
October 4   Lady Warriors Volleyball at Artesia 

                     Warrior Soccer at Hot Springs 

                        Lady Braves Volleyball at Tularosa 

                    

 

October 5   Brave Football at Alamogordo 

 

October 6  Lady Warrior Soccer vs Socorro 4:00 PM 

 

October 7  Warrior Football at NMMI 

 

October 8  Cross Country Ruidoso Invitational 9:00 AM 

                    Warrior JV Football at Tularosa 

                       Lady Warrior Soccer vs. Goddard 11:00 AM 

                         Warrior Soccer at Hatch 

 

 

RMSD Update 
 

Dr. Bickert 
Superintendent 

Tomorrow, the calendar changes to October!  The 

leaves and the temperature are changing to usher in 

fall, but something that doesn’t change is our Wee 

Warriors, Braves, and Warriors accomplishing great 

things in the classroom and in extracurricular events 

and activities! 

I want to send a shout out this week to our band and 

choir students.  Three choir students, Gloria Jeremias, 

Ana Rodriguez, and Alora Shaver, have accepted the 

challenge of auditioning for All State next weekend.  

Five of our band students, Everette Chittenden, 

Alyson Clark, Ramie Kinney, Liane Perez, and 

Michael Sanchez, are also rehearsing for their All 

State auditions later in the month. However, before 

school hours this week our marching band was hard at 

work putting the finishing touches on their halftime 

show which they will perform tonight.  I hope to see 

everyone at the game tonight supporting the Warriors 

and the RHS 24K Band of Gold! 

Have a great weekend!  Dr. B. 

 

RMS 
 

Students visited 
the Snowy River 

Cave, a significant 
passage within Ft. 

Stanton Cave, 
which is the 
longest cave 

formation in the 
world. 

RHS 
 

 
Kudos to our Art 

students who 
painted the logo at 

midfield for our 
Homecoming 

game victory over 
Tularosa! 


